
 
 
 
 

 
 

Minutes of the 8 October 2008 Meeting  
 
 
The meeting began at 10:00am. Present were:  Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, 
Vice Chairman and Jeremiah Vangen, General Registrar.  John Herold, representing the 
Democratic Committee of the City of Fairfax, was also present. 
 
 
25 voting machines were successfully tested. It was determined that paper ballots would 
be used in an emergency when sufficient voting machines were not available. 
 
 
The meeting ended at 1:00pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dirk Brouwer      Kevin Linehan  
Acting Secretary     Chairman 
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